
The 2025 Worthington Country Club Bocce Banquet will be held at the
clubhouse on Tuesday, April 1. Arrival time is 5:00 pm, followed by a scrumptious
Italian buffet at 5:30 pm. The awards ceremony will take place beginning at
7:00 pm.   

BOCCE
NEWSLETTER

Friday Ladies’ League Standings:

Congratulations to the Lucky Ladies, champions of the regular season!

Congratulations to the Sassy Ladies, winners of the postseason tournament!
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Saturday Association League Standings:

Congratulations to Single Family #2, champions of the regular season!

Congratulations to Single Family #1, who defeated Villas 2 to win the

postseason tournament!

Monday Ladies’ Traveling Team: The Worthington Divas traveled to the Quarry
last week but unfortunately lost all three of their matches. The team finished 19-14
for the season, good enough for fifth place (out of 16 teams). Congratulations to
the Divas on a successful season!

Monday Mixed League: The 2 pm Monday Mixed Fun League will continue, even

though the regular bocce leagues have ended their seasons. This is a totally

informal activity, and participants have a great time. See you there! 😊     
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Tuesday Men’s League: 
Congratulations to the Wall Bangers, champions of the regular season!
Congratulations to the Bocce Wonders, winners of the postseason tournament!

Wednesday Morning Ladies fun League: Play will resume as usual this week…
see you there!  
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Friday Men’s Traveling Team: Our Men’s Travel Team capped off its season by
participating in the postseason double elimination playoffs. After winning the
initial round held at Worthington on March 26, the team advanced to the final
round of play at Bentley Village on March 28, but were denied in their efforts to
win the league championship. The team finished in third place overall.
Congratulations to the Men’s Travel Team for a successful season!

If you wish to play bocce, just go to the pro shop, sign in the bocce courts
book, and get a key for the Bocce balls and supplies. Please contact Leo at
lgreenstein1402@aol.com if you have any questions or comments.
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